
 

 

 

 

 

 

        

From: Mike 
To: Hanford (ECY); HanfordDialogue@rl.gov 
Subject: Notice of two Related Concurrent Public Comment Periods and a Combined Public Meeting on Proposed Changes 

to the Hanford Dangerous Waste Permit 
Date: Saturday, July 18, 2020 10:59:56 AM 
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1. Remove all nuclear waste, 

2. Do not allow anymore nuclear waste into the facility, 

3. Replace all the single storage tanks, 

4. Stop all the nuclear leakage entering the Columbia River 

5. Glassification! 

Mike Conlan, Redmond WA 
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